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CYBER SECURITY IN ENTERTAINMENT 

INDUSTRY 

Name: Computer Science Department 

Indraprastha New Art, Commerce College, Wardha, August, 2022. 

“CYBER SECURITY IN ENTERTAINMENT INDUSTRY” was organized by on 6th 

August, 2022 at 12.00 pm in Indraprastha New Art, Commerce and Science 

College Wardha. All the teachers and students of computer Science department 

were present in the program. In our college, the program was started with the 

arrival of the honorable chief guest Speaker Mr. Mahendra Ingle, Police Inspector 

in Cyber Cell, Wardha with Dr. Ashish Sasankar, Principal , INACSC, Wardha and 

Coordinator Prof. Vikram Nevhal (Dept. of Computer Science). Dr. Ashish 

Sasankar, Principal welcomed the honorable chief guest speaker Mr. Mahendra 

Ingle and introduced about the speaker. Our chief guest presided over the program  



 

                                                                                                        

 

and delivered a speech on the necessity of CYBER SECURITY in Entertainment Security  

in our college. He delivered his precious knowledge and information about the 

program. There was great enthusiasm among the students and they were looking 

highly spirited. At the end of the program, Dr. Ashish Sasankar, Principal 

delivered a short speech of importance of cyber security for the students and 

teachers. Prof. Vikram Nevhal, Coordinator of Computer Science Department gave 

a vote of thanks to all for making the program a grand success.  

Program at glims:  

 

 



 

                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                                                                                        

 

 

 



 

                                                                                                        

 

 






